
I/we wish to support Humble Grunt Work’s Meredith Veterans Memorial Project with the enclosed
pledge in the amount of $_____________________to be paid by March 1, 2023.

Signature(s) ______________________________    __________________________________

Please clearly print name(s) ____________________________    ______________________________

Mailing address:           _______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

Phone:  ______________________   Email: ____________________________________

The pledge is restricted and will be allocated for use only on HGW’s -Meredith Veterans Memorial
Project.

Your name(s) will be recognized in campaign materials unless you request anonymity below.
How do you wish your name(s) to appear in in printed materials and public acknowledgements?

o _______________________________________________________________

o In Honor (or)    In Recognition (or)     In Memory of __________________________

o I/we prefer to make the pledge anonymously and do not want any public acknowledgement.

Make your check payable to:   Humble Grunt Work-MVM

Please complete the form and return to:
Humble Grunt Work – MVM

P.O. Box 628
Center Harbor, NH 03226

For any questions visit www.humblegruntwork.org or call James McFarlin at 603-393-0863.

Humble Grunt Work is a 501(c)(3) organization.

PLEDGE FORM

Supporting ALL Military Branches of Service


